
 

Regional Casino Contingency Planning 
Collaborative Preparation for a 
Potential Gaming Destination in 495/ MetroWest 
 

Wednesday, January 20, 2010, 5 P.M. – 7 P.M., Ashland Public Library  

 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

5:00  Opening Remarks by Marc Draisen, Executive Director 

  Metropolitan Area Planning Council  

 

5:10  Remarks by Senator Karen E. Spilka, Chair  

Committee on Economic Development  

and Emerging Technologies 

 

5:20  Panel Discussion and Dialogue 

 

Edward S. Harrison, Chair  

Western Massachusetts Casino Task Force 

 

Kathleen Conley Norbut, President 

United to Stop Slots in Massachusetts  

 

Moderator:  

Dennis Giombetti, Selectman, Town of Framingham  

 
 Following presentations from panelists, meeting participants 

will be provided an opportunity to ask questions and engage in 
a dialogue to set recommendations to the legislature regarding 
a series of land-use issues relevant to the I-495 region.   

 
7:00 Adjourn 
 


